
Subject: Re: SFRD projects
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 01 Mar 2005 17:55:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hey Jim, you going to be at the Great Plains Audiofest?  Check the General forum for details. 
Brad Smith is doing some work for me and we talked about you the other day.  He and I go way
back.  He said he built some cabinets for you, the Martin King designs, I think.
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